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Honourable Rachna Singh Honourable Mike Farnworth 
Minister of Education and Child Care Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General 
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt PO Box 9010 Stn Prov Govt 
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methodologically sound research concludes that there is no evidence to support the idea that 
SPLO programs make schools safer.  
 
Canadian research tends to focus on the perspectives of police rather than K-12 students. Dr. 
Samuels-Wortley’s research revealed no peer-reviewed studies exploring the impacts of SPLO 
programs on marginalized students. We need to understand the impacts of SPLO programs on 
racialized and other marginalized youth including 2SLGBTQIA+ students and students with 
disabilities. With limited local school district resources available to carry out methodologically 
sound research, our school district’s SPLO program survey was of limited methodological and 
empirical value. Most of the respondents identified as White (69%) and most of these 
respondents were parents of elementary aged children without any direct interaction with 
SPLOs. Further, since 2018 our school district has not had SPLOs in schools located in Victoria 
and Esquimalt. 
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cc: Board of Education, School District No. 61  

Deb Whitten, Superintendent, School District No. 61  
Katrina Stride, Secretary-Treasurer, School District No. 61 
Jane Massy, President, CUPE 947, School District No. 61 
Paul Knapik, President, CUPE 382, School District No. 61 
Ilda Turcotte, President, Greater Victoria Teachers’ Association 
Tracy Humphreys, President, Victoria Confederation of Parent Advisory Councils, School 
District No. 61 
Jeanette Alexander, President, Allied Specialists’ Association, School District No. 61 
Brenna O’Connor, President, Victoria Principals and Vice-Principals Association, School 
District No. 61 
Kasari Govender, Human Rights Commissioner of British Columbia 
 

 

 

 


